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Date: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 2:41:47 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Dear Wendy,
 
I am writing to state my support for the Rule Change to the NM State Endangered Plant Law
to strengthen the law and give native and endangered plants similar protections afforded to
animals.
 
Sincerely,
 
Fiona
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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